

GCCF Briefs

GRANT COUNTY COMMUNITY FOUNDATION

KEPLEY FAMILY FUND GRANT

Ken Keusler, representing the David and Amanda Kepley family, presented a grant to the Kepley Middle School for \$1,720. Receiving the grant is Jose Parrango, President of the Student Council. Kepley School plans to use the grant funds to help support a Robotics Camp for middle school students in the summer of 2021



Tammy Barb, a teacher at Hickok Elementary School accepts a grant of \$500 to purchase ozobot devices and books on coding. Judy Keusler, Executive Directors presents the grant



GCCF Board of Directors decides Grant Allocations for 2021

The GCCF Board of Directors has considered grant allocations for 2021. We are proud to announce the board approved grant allocations totaling \$89,875.00 for 31 endowed funds held in the foundation. For the Donor Advised Funds, Agency Funds and Designated Funds, the donor gets to recommend grant recipients for their fund. All other funds are handled by the foundation board through a competitive grant program.

In addition, there are 18 Demand Funds in the foundation that can make grants from those funds at any time throughout the year. Those funds are managed by the donor with GCCF oversight to assure the grants made are for a charitable purpose.

Through all of these funds, GCCF granted \$137,271.48 during 2020 that all went to local non-profits.

Scholarships

The deadline for scholarship applications for three GCCF Scholarships is:

March 31, 2021

Mail applications to: P. O. Box 65, Ulysses, Ks. Or email to grantccf@gmail.com

Grant Co. Scholarship
Foundation Fund
Don & Mary Gleason
Educational Scholarship
Career & Technical
Education Scholarship
Applications at:

www.grantccf.org

Kansas Children's Service League received a grant for \$3,000 to help with their Child and Adult Care Food Program for the Head Start program in Grant County. Judy Keusler, Executive Director presents the grant.



Grant County Community Foundation Board of Directors

Caleb Woods, Chairman

Becky Zerr, Vice-Chairman

Marcus Matkin, Secretary/Treasurer

Irene Velasquez, Past President

Samantha Sanchez, Training Officer

Susan Alexander

Michael Bowden

Cindy Davis

Jerry Jo Deckert

Debbie Faulkner

Homer Franco

Dixie Flowers

Pam Patrick

Homer Franco

Judy Keusler, Executive Director
Sue-Ellen Borthwick, Administrative Assistant



Grant County Community
Foundation
P. O. Box 65
Ulysses, Kansas 67880
620-356-4223
grantccf@gmail.com